
CITY PARK POLICY  

For tournaments or large gatherings 
 

 
Any event expecting 500 or more people shall provide two or more portable 

toilets of which one toilet shall be handicap accessible.  The cost of the 

portable toilets shall be paid for by the person or organization holding the 

event.  The toilets shall be delivered 24 hours prior to the event.  The toilets 

shall be placed according to the city of New Auburn’s maintenance worker’s 

specifications.  

 

Any event expecting 100 or more people shall provide a dumpster for the 

garbage. 

 

Any and all tournaments shall provide a dumpster. 

 

Upon leaving the park the grounds must be picked up of all debris, cans, 

bottles, paper, etc.  All garbage must be bagged up and taken to the 

dumpster.  The park must be left in a neat, orderly condition.    The parking 

lot and streets must be cleaned of all debris, cans, bottles, etc.  The cost of 

any cleaning that is left undone will be billed to the person or persons 

holding the event. 

 

Garbage pickup is required no matter what the number of people attending. 

 

All groups must contact the city for scheduling of tournaments or any event 

where 100 or more people are expected.   

 

 This policy will take effect as of April 18, 2006. 


